
Friday Night Announcements – August 30, 2024 
 

Saturday, August 31 at 9:00am - Conservative Shabbat & Torah Service  

The Conservative Kiddush is sponsored by Jane Rubin in loving memory of Michael Karnes 

Friday, September 6 – “Back to Shul” Family Shabbat with Pizza and S’mores 
5:00pm – Tot Shabbat 
5:30pm – Pizza 
6:00pm –Family Shabbat Service with Campfire and S’mores immediately following services 
 
Sunday, September 8 from 11:00am to 1:00pm - Back to Shul - Pancake Brunch  
Come and meet up at our annual pancake brunch.  Prospective members, new members and 
current members are all welcome to mingle!  
 
Religious School Registration is Open - Register online or reach out to Stessa Peers, Director of 
the Religious School for information about our Religious School programming 
 
The Children’s Garden Center – Great news! TBA’s nursery school program is open for Fall 
registration.  If you have, or know anyone, with children 18 months to 5 years old, check us out.  
 
Weekly Adult Events at TBA:  
MAH JONGG-MONDAY AFTERNOONS from 1:00pm-4:00pm   
Contact Donna Goldsmith to RSVP 
  
TORAH STUDY-WEDNESDAY MORNINGS at 10:00am  
Join the Rabbi and the class as they study Exodus; jump in at anytime  
 
CANASTA-WEDNESDAY AFTERNOONS from 1:00pm to 3:00pm 
Email AdultEd@tba-ny.org for more information 
 
MAH JONGG-EVENINGS from 7:00pm-9:00pm 
Contact Leah Schiffman to RSVP  
 
Help Support Literacy by filling a backpack!  
Please consider donating to our annual, exciting “back to school” effort. This benefits Pre-K to 
2nd grade students who are part of La Asociacion de Familias Hispanas de los Tarrytowns 
(AFHT).  
 $68 fills one backpack.  We will purchase supplies with your donations.  
Donate online or call the Temple office 
 
From August 31 to approximately September 2, we will be transitioning our database systems to 
a new, more robust platform.  During this migration period, you will not be able to register for 
events, add contributions, or access your Temple Beth Abraham information 
 


